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Most students 
read over five 
a year and even 
they do this 
think they have 
accomplished 

Now-a-days

books 
when 
they 

really 
something, 
students

l e t  s. D o
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"Never : do today,

what you can put off 
until tomorrow" seems 
to be the motto of
several students at 
LCHS. Why do the teen
agers of today 
that they should 
responsibility? 
students should 
credited for all 
do that other 
depend on. Ih 
class, le; 
chosen to 
plans , f or

feel 
have 
Some 

be 
they 

people 
each 

ders are
carry out
activities,

such as dances, plays, 
banquets, and other 
such doings.

This is a big year 
for the junior class. 
Never before have 
they been depended on 
for successful turn
outs in the line of 
their Junior Play# 
junior Prom, the Jun
ior-Senior Banquet, 
and sponsoring decora
tions for the gradua
tion of the senior 
class.

So, juniors, start 
planning now, before 
there is too much pres
sure on getting these
things done

do
go

them and 
If you 

jobs with 
of doing 
you will find that it 
is more fun than work 
and it will be long- 
remembered by all.

to do 
them well, 
into these 
confidence 

a job well,
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Spring, mos

Ipring
rrve
people

most beautiful time of 
the. year. If you are 
ever in doubt, look 
out the window and you 
will probably notice 
that the grass is tur
ning green and the
trees 
their 
along 
t iful 
some 
not so

are getting
color back. Also 
with these beau- 
things there are 
sights that are 
pleasant. You

have access to trash 
that is put out in the 
stores and they usual
ly buy their books by 
what the cover looks 
like.

It is impossible to 
tell the way a story 
is written by looking 
at its' cover.

Many books are rec
ommended for students 
that are good reading 
but because they are 
recommended the stu
dents feel they would 
be either .too dry or 
stuffy or too silly or 
mushy.

Students will find,
can see some people's 
yards all cluttered up 
with things misplaced 
during the winter. If 
everyone was to have 
a.spring clean up day, 
it would probably be a 
great deal of fun and 
would also make the 
town of Eureka much 
neater looking.

though, 
some of

after
these

reading 
books,

that they won't even 
enjoy the "junk" that 
was read beforehand.

More precaution 
should be used by the 
LCHS students at noon
hour, when they hot 
rod around in their 
cars around the school
arfia

say, is the best and


